
      

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

                  
 

 

 

              

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Working with linked text boxes 

 

 

 

 
Pegasus Year 

At a Glance 
Mark your calendars! 

 

 Saturday, September 23rd – 

Volunteer Appreciation 

Dinner 

 Sunday, October 1 – Saturday, 

October 7, 2017 – Pegasus 

CLOSED for fall break 

 Saturday, October 7th – 

Pegasus TROT IN THE 

PARK 
 

2017 CALENDAR 

on Pegasus website 
 

 
Save the Date! 

Pegasus 5K Trot in the Park  
& 1 mile fun walk 
Pennypack Park 

Saturday, October 7th 
(during break) 

@ Pine Road entrance & 
accessible to ALL! 
More information  

to follow. . . 
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Pegasus is delighted to announce that it 
will be sponsoring a 5K Race and 1 Mile 
Fun “Run” in Pennypack Park on 
Saturday, October 7, 2017.  The event will 
be held at the Pine Road entrance to the 
park so that it will be accessible to 
everyone.  Our own Big Mac will be 
leading the 1 Mile Fun “Run”.  Race entry 
forms are available on the Pegasus 
website as well as event sponsorship 
forms.  All registered participants will 
receive a t-shirt and awards will be given 
in each age category.  Join us for this 
great fall event and come out to support 
our wonderful program.  There are no 
lessons that day since we will be on fall 
break.  
 

Pegasus classes for Saturday, 
October 21st have been cancelled.  

We will be attending the PA 
National Horse Show in 

Harrisburg on Friday evening and 
the Thorncroft Fall Horse Show on 
Sunday.  Classes will now be held 

on Sunday, October 1st and 
Thursday, December 21st. Please 
mark your calendars accordingly.  

Thank you. 

It’s almost time for back to school and at 
Pegasus we want to kick off the season 
with our annual Volunteer Appreciation & 
Welcome Back Dinner on Saturday 
evening, September 23rd from 6-9 PM.  The 
event is FREE for all volunteers and only 
$10 per person for all others.  It’s a great 
evening for everyone to enjoy each other’s 
company and a delicious meal, as well as 
pay tribute to our wonderful volunteers who 
make this program what it is. This year the 
event will feature games, as well as an 
equine photo booth and staff raffle baskets.  
Invitations are being distributed soon and 
you must RSVP to attend.  

 
The Pegasus Summer Program has drawn 
to a close.  The groups and individuals that 
participated had a wonderful time and 
many of them will be joining us for our 
regularly scheduled lessons.  We had a 
great group of students from the 
Philadelphia Youth Network working with 
our Pegasus staff to provide countless 
hours of equine activities.  We thank 
everyone that helped make this year’s 
summer program one of the best ever.  
Special thanks go to Teresa Doherty and 
Lynn Green who directed the program and 
the Pegasus staff who made it all work.


